
 
Redford Union District Bond Renovations Near Completion 

As Redford Union students headed back to class, they were welcomed by a few new features as bond 
construction projects wrap up. From the completion of the new Bob Atkins Field at our Secondary Campus, 
to a refinished and rebuilt pick-up, drop-off, and parking area at Beech Elementary, and extensive interior 
renovations and exterior additions at Hilbert Elementary, students and staff were once again welcomed to 
upgraded facilities for the 2024/2025 school year. 

Since receiving funds from the 2021 bond initiative, RUSD has been working hard to see construction 
projects through at all District buildings where programs are in place. 

Hilbert Elementary students and staff saw substantial improvements made to the interior of their building. 
Among the changes, the halls received new flooring, a fresh coat of paint, upgrades to classroom 
ventilation units, and significant renovation to the buildings restrooms and media center. 

RUSD’s Secondary Campus saw multiple improvement projects with the addition of a new gymnasium, 
team/locker rooms, weight room and an Early College & Careers program space. These new additions offer 
Panther students additional resources to further their educational experience. The high school portion of 
the Secondary Campus also now features a Main Street entrance and adjacent multi-purpose room, which 
will serve as a hub for students to enjoy during and outside the school day. 

Finally, the long-awaited on-campus stadium - Bob Atkins Field – and outdoor plaza is now open and saw 
the Redford Union Panthers Varsity Football Team defeat the Romulus Eagles in their first home game of 
the season. 

Thank you again for supporting the 2021 capital bond project initiative and your continued commitment 
to Redford Union School District. These projects have already and will continue to make a world of 
difference for our schools, students, and community as we continue to be Tradition-Rich and Future-
Focused. 

 


